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Top DEP Stories 
 
KDKA: Opposition Growing Against Natural Gas Pipeline To Supply Beaver Co. Cracker Plant 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/12/03/beaver-county-cracker-plant-pipeline-opposition/ 
 
WJAC: Water authority seeks relief from Clean Water Act provision 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/water-auhtority-seeks-relief-from-clean-water-act-regulation 
 
Mentions 
 
Express Times: Blasting limestone: Lehigh Cement seeks to grow its Nazareth quarry operation 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/expo/news/erry-2018/12/1dca1613272776/blasting-limestone-
lehigh-ceme.html 
 
Beaver County Times: PA auditor general preparing report on climate change effect on state 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20181203/pa-auditor-general-preparing-report-on-climate-change-
effect-on-state 
 
Air 
 
WITF/StateImpact: U.S. Steel: Clairton Coke Works air pollution order could cost it $400 million 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/12/us-steel-claims-air-pollution-order-could-cost-it-400-million.php 
 
WESA: One Of Town's Saga Of Few Jobs, Chronic Pollution And The Coming Chemical Boom 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/one-towns-saga-few-jobs-chronic-pollution-and-coming-chemical-
boom#stream/0  
 
Post-Gazette: Testimony begins in U.S. Steel appeal of coke works enforcement order 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/12/04/Coke-works-emissions-problems-
aired/stories/201812030146 
 
Post-Gazette: We can breathe easier thanks to Bush 41 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2018/12/04/George-H-W-Bush-muscled-through-
landmark-legislation-to-protect-the-environment/stories/201812040041 
 
Post-Gazette: Leaders gathering in Poland stress the need to win public support for climate measures 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/12/03/leaders-gathered-Katowice-Poland-
COP24-public-support-climate-change-measures/stories/201812030159 
 
Allegheny Front: US Steel claims air pollution order could cost it $400 M 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/us-steel-claims-air-pollution-order-could-cost-it-400-m/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: “Record clean” or not, climate change is real (opinion) 
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https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/record-clean-or-not-climate-change-is-real/article_9dbcd37d-5bf7-
5628-9a58-f5a30e0b074e.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Ruining the earth (LTE) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/ruining-the-earth/article_6993e83d-b5ed-51c0-a9ad-
6b3b9d1257a1.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Climate change is more extensive and worse than once thought 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/health-care/article222364925.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: UN chief issues dramatic climate appeal to world leaders 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article222539630.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: UN: Climate change, depleted resources leave world hungry 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article222291635.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: How are school textbooks portraying climate change? (Column) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/columns/2018/12/how-are-school-textbooks-portraying-climate-
change/ 
 
Pennlive: Climate change is ‘most important issue we face’: U.N. chief 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/12/climate-change-is-most-important-issue-we-face-un-
chief.html 
 
York Daily Record: Pa. auditor on climate change: Future generations will ask 'How in God's name' did 
they not do something? 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/12/03/depasquale-climate-change-future-generations-global-
warming-trump/2193206002/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Pennsylvania's top fiscal watchdog to look at state response to climate change 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/12/pennsylvanias-top-fiscal-watchdog-to-look-at-state-response-to-
climate-change.php 
 
Reading Eagle: National Climate Assessment report warns of dire future for Northeast 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/national-climate-assessment-report-warns-of-dire-future 
 
Reading Eagle: How is Pennsylvania responding to climate change? 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/how-is-pennsylvania-responding-to-climate-change 
 
WITF/NPR: High Stakes As International Climate Conference Begins 
https://www.npr.org/2018/12/03/671243911/high-stakes-as-international-climate-conference-begins 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Climate change insurance: Buy land somewhere else 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/12/03/climate-change-insurance-buy-land-
somewhere-else.html  
 
Post-Gazette: 'Paris to Pittsburgh' documentary puts Steel City in leading role in climate change efforts 
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https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/12/04/pittsburgh-leads-climate-change-
efforts/stories/201812030179 
 
Post-Gazette: Leaders gathering in Poland stress the need to win public support for climate measures  
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/12/03/leaders-gathered-Katowice-Poland-
COP24-public-support-climate-change-measures/stories/201812030159 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Climate change is real and it’s going to cost us billions | Editorial 
http://www2.philly.com/philly/opinion/editorials/climate-change-costs-trump-environment-editorial-
20181129.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
WJAC: Local deer farm owner looking to raise awareness 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/local-deer-farm-owner-looking-to-raise-awareness 
 
Times Leader: Wyoming Valley West students hold community tree planting 
https://www.timesleader.com/features/726203/wyoming-valley-west-students-hold-community-tree-
planting 
 
Energy 
 
Solar Power World: December solar policy snapshots 
https://www.solarpowerworldonline.com/2018/12/december-solar-policy-snapshots/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Berwick class shines light on solar panels 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/120218/page/9/story/berwick-class-shines-light-on-
solar-panels  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Lewisburg council votes to pay for, hang LED holiday lights 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/lewisburg-council-votes-to-pay-for-hang-holiday-
lights/article_a97491c6-f75c-11e8-b88d-77501a343313.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster County gasoline prices recede to 14-month low 
https://lancasteronline.com/business/local_business/lancaster-county-gasoline-prices-recede-to--
month-low/article_ffb67b40-f706-11e8-861f-1f41117ca0a9.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Cold snap raises questions about heating costs 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/cold-snap-raises-questions-about-heating-
costs/article_fab2eb96-f3f1-11e8-9bae-a37672e71f72.html 
 
Press & Journal: Pennsylvania Nuclear Energy Caucus outlines ways it says Three Mile Island can be 
saved 
http://www.pressandjournal.com/stories/pennsylvania-nuclear-energy-caucus-outlines-ways-it-says-
three-mile-island-can-be-saved,46623 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
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Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: PPL sues Talen over cash for environmental cleanups 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/120218/page/4/story/ppl-sues-talen-over-cash-for-
cleanup  
 
Milton Standard Journal: Milton SD still awaiting word on remediation aid from summer mold outbreak 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_7d72fbda-f6f3-11e8-b911-e7ca5d0dfc7b.html 
 
Mining 
 
WESA: Limestone Mine Hosts Second ‘Subsurface’ Art Event 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/limestone-mine-hosts-second-subsurface-art-event#stream/0 
 
Tribune-Review: UMW to observe Robena Mine disaster of 1962 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14365604-74/umw-to-observe-robena-mine-disaster-of-1962 
 
Tribune-Review: Carnegie Mellon University students transform old mine into underground arts festival 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14367496-74/carnegie-mellon-university-students-bring-sights-
sounds-to-armstrong-county-mine 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Delaware County pipeline study finds risk less than fatal car crash, house fire 
http://www2.philly.com/philly/news/pennsylvania/mariner-east-2-pipeline-adelphia-gateway-map-risk-
study-delaware-county-pa-20181204.html 
 
Delaware County Times: Report finds no great risk from pipelines 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/local/report-finds-no-great-risk-from-pipelines/article_d75ce236-
f3f7-11e8-8528-6bd2eb1153a6.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: What was the threat from gas leak that jammed traffic over the Delaware River? 
http://www2.philly.com/philly/blogs/inq-phillydeals/croda-ethylene-oxide-explosion-danger-
20181129.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Public meeting planned on Transco pipeline 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/12/public-meeting-planned-on-transco-pipeline/  
 
Centre Daily Times: Trump admin approves seismic surveys for Atlantic drilling 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article222433270.html 
 
WGAL: Letter threatens mechanic's lien against pipeline property owners 
https://www.wgal.com/article/letter-threatens-mechanic-s-lien-against-pipeline-property-
owners/25367643 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Two local energy companies partner for new drilling program in North 
Dakota 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/12/04/two-local-energy-companies-partner-for-
new.html  
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Tribune-Review: Westmoreland Transit to roll out two new natural gas-powered buses on Tuesday 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14365195-74/westmoreland-transit-to-roll-out-two-new-
natural-gas-powered-buses-on-tuesday 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Limerick nuclear plant to test sirens Tuesday at 2 p.m. 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/limerick-nuclear-plant-to-test-sirens-tuesday-at-p-
m/article_b11564e3-801f-5e41-9d11-0149fa13b2a6.html 
 
ABC27: Three Mile Island, Peach Bottom to test sirens this week 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/three-mile-island-peach-bottom-to-test-sirens-this-
week/1636443421 
 
Waste 
 
WSEE Erie: Changes Coming to How You Recycle: What You Need to Know 
http://www.erienewsnow.com/story/39563598/changes-coming-to-how-you-recycle-what-you-need-
to-know 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Many couples say “I Do” to zero-waste weddings 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/national/many-couples-say-i-do-to-zero-waste-
weddings/article_efa70a2c-517a-5150-915d-0ace0aeab99b.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Rates, dates to change for trash, recycling in Robesonia 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/rates-dates-to-change-for-trash-recycling-in-robesonia 
 
Altoona Mirror: IRC eyes fix for recycling woes 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/12/irc-eyes-fix-for-recycling-woes/ 
 
Water 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Solomon Creek flood wall project ahead of schedule 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/solomon-creek-flood-wall-project-ahead-of-schedule-1.2417655 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: PA American Water System Glitch Led to Yardley Area Turbidity Spike 
http://www.theintell.com/news/20181203/pa-american-water-system-glitch-led-to-yardley-area-
turbidity-spike 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Boil water advisory lifted in Lower Makefield, Yardley and Falls 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20181204/boil-water-advisory-lifted-in-lower-
makefield-yardley-and-falls 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Chesapeake Bay cleanup efforts get a boost in funding 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/national/chesapeake-bay-cleanup-efforts-get-a-boost-in-
funding/article_212d7a6c-d268-546c-b350-2e25f824edd3.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Natural environment harmed during land clearance (LTE) 
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https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/national/chesapeake-bay-cleanup-efforts-get-a-boost-in-funding/article_212d7a6c-d268-546c-b350-2e25f824edd3.html


https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/natural-environment-harmed/article_b7443876-6186-5b8e-877c-
50cb15224eff.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Here’s what made 2018 the wettest year on record in the State college area 
https://www.centredaily.com/latest-news/article222557355.html 
 
Pennlive: Project to limit harmful run-off from Turkey Hill supplier farms gets big financial boost 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/12/project-to-limit-harmful-run-off-from-turkey-hill-supplier-
farms-gets-big-financial-boost.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Farmers, preservation groups, Turkey Hill to get $6.5 million in water-quality 
projects 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/farmers-preservation-groups-turkey-hill-to-get-million-in-
water/article_c5d40bba-f745-11e8-966a-bff86b3cfde8.html 
 
WITF: Chesapeake Bay cleanup efforts get a boost in funding 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/12/chesapeake-bay-cleanup-efforts-get-a-boost-in-funding.php 
 
ABC27: Sewer project comes with steep cost for homeowners 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/york/sewer-project-comes-with-steep-cost-for-
homeowners/1637602284 
 
The Clarion News: Storm water authority remains clogged on fee plan  
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_86fd38fd-fa32-588a-90dd-
2047a05c10eb.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Centre Daily Times: EPA Inspector General: Pruitt’s resignation left ethics probes inconclusive 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article222428310.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: CSVT river bridge 75 percent complete 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder_county/csvt-river-bridge-percent-
complete/article_a593d031-887e-53a9-b13c-2d00e855b979.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: 100 new homes proposed for 56-acre wooded tract in West Hempfield Township 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/new-homes-proposed-for--acre-wooded-tract-in-
west/article_280461fc-f734-11e8-b8f5-6ff0246d5c0a.html 
 
Daily American: Tanker truck crashes in Somerset Township cornfield 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/tanker-truck-crashes-in-somerset-township-
cornfield/article_26a713f3-b2a8-500a-b628-2f5f38e67d7e.html 
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